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From: Ken Martin <ken@nhtransport.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 2:04 PM

To: Shenk, Scott

Subject: [External] Proposed Rulemaking — Registration Class Stickers

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown
sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

R. Scott,

We support the elimination of Registration Class Stickers. We here at NHT Logistics, Inc. appreciate the
possible removal of this law.

Thank you & have a blessed day!

Kerr G Martin

Director of Sales
NHT Logistics, Inc. RE@E”VED
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